
 

Dear Customer 
August 29, 2025 
Naha West Inn 

General Manager 
 

Water Cutoff Due to Annual Legal Inspection of Water Reservoir Facilities 
 
Thank you for staying at NAHA WEST INN. 
We are pleased to hear that your company is doing well. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
Regarding the above-mentioned water outage at the main building, we would like to 
inform you that the annual legal inspection of the water storage facilities at our hotel is 
scheduled on the following date. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding and 
cooperation. 
 

Sincerely yours 
 

Date and time of the work 
 

 
Date and time of the work: Wednesday, January 7, 2026, 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM 
 
Water cut-off time zone 11:00 - 14:00 
 
Scope of water cutoff: Guest rooms in the main building, 
Main building 1st floor toilet, 
Main building, 2nd floor laundromat, 
Breakfast room "ITSUDEMO ASAGOHAN Naha West Inn" on the 2nd floor of the 
Main building 
 
During the water outage, the bathrooms, toilets, and washing machines in guest rooms  
will be out of service. 
The restroom on the 1st floor of the main building cannot be used. 
The laundry room (washing machine) on the 2nd floor of the main building is not 
available. 
Last order for breakfast on the 2nd floor of the main building is 9:30 (closes at 10:00). 
 
 

Best, regard. 
 


